
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

                                                                       

Monday 22nd April 2024 

London residential for Y6 children  
Date: 26th and 27th June 2024 

 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Re: Y6 London Residential  
 
Your child will soon take part in their overnight city residential to London.  
 
We will be visiting the Tower of London, the Science Museum, the Natural History Museum and 
having a trip on the London Eye. We will also be enjoying our evening meal at Pizza Express after 
which we will be seeing a West End show.  
 
Please ensure that all remaining monies are paid via Parent Pay. Please contact the office if you have 
any questions about this. 
 
The children will need to wear clothes they can travel comfortably in and shoes that are 
comfortable for walking. They will need an overnight bag with usual toiletries, pyjamas and a change 
of clothes for the next day. Your child may want to bring a smart change of clothes for the theatre 
visit in the evening. The children may also bring £10 to spend, in a secure bag or wallet. They are 
able to carry this themselves. Children are not permitted to bring any electronics, including mobile 
phones. 
 
Please can you provide your child with a water bottle and packed lunch to eat when we arrive. 
 
We will be leaving school at 6.00am from the Clittaford Road gate on Wednesday 26th June 2024. 
Please arrive promptly to load the luggage before leaving. We will return on Thursday 27th June 
2024 at 8.00pm, at the same gate. We will keep you updated if there will be a significant change to 
this time. 

 
Children will be selecting their meal choices in school this week for Pizza Express and their packed 
lunch (for day 2). We will be stopping at a fast-food outlet for dinner on the return journey.  
 
Please complete the attached SOE3 permission form. If your child requires medication, it should 
have a prescription or notes from the doctor and you will need to complete a green medical form 
that details how the medication should be taken. The forms can be collected from the office. Please 
hand any medication with all the forms to staff on the morning of the trip.  
 

Senior Head of School: Mr Paul Arnold 
Assistant Head of School: Mrs Sarah Rama-Dominguez 
Assistant Head of School: Mr Colin Randall 
 
Beechwood Primary Academy 
Rockfield Avenue, Southway, Plymouth, Devon PL6 6DX 
 

 (01752) 706360  
www.beechwood-primary.co.uk      

 e-mail: beechwood.office@discoverymat.co.uk 

 

Beechwood Primary Academy 

Chief Executive Officer – Mrs A Nettleship 



There will be a parent information session on Wednesday 22nd May at 3.30pm where we hope to 
see as many of you as possible. Children are welcome to attend this session with their 
parent/carer.   
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask your child’s class teacher.  
 
Kind regards, 
Mr Paul Arnold 
Senior Head of School 


